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Date: August 6, 2024 

To: Members of the City Council Transportation Committee 

From: Kim Turner, Transit Director | KTurner@TorranceCA.gov  

 Aram Chaparyan, City Manager 

Subject: Supplemental #1 for Item 5D   

 
In the original report, it was stated that an agenda item for the purchase of 24 new buses, part of 

the first phase of the Torrance Fleet Modernization Plan, would be presented to the City Council 

on August 13, 2024. However, since the publication of this agenda, it has been learned that the 

consideration of the bus purchases has been postponed to August 20, 2024. 
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